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COMMON AREA CLOSURE INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO CLUBHOUSE (GYM, POOL 
CLUBROOM, BATHROOMS), PARKS, TENNIS COURT AND SPORTS PARK. 

 

WILL BE CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 
 
 
 
Dear DHVCA Residents, 

 
On Sunday, March 15th, Governor Gavin Newsom called for Californians who are 65 and older as 
well as those experiencing chronic disease to immediately home isolate themselves.   

 
“Each of us has extraordinary power to slow the spread of this disease. Not holding that concert or 
community event can have cascading effects — saving dozens of lives and preserving critical health 
care resources that your family may need a month from now. The people in our lives who are most at 
risk – seniors and those with underlying health conditions — are depending on all of us to make the 
right choice.”   

 
As Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to be a concern worldwide, the Dominguez Hills Board and 
Management has made the difficult decision to cancel all our community programs and close facilities 
until further notice.  

 
At this time, the office will remain open to handle the business of the Association by email, web 
messaging and phone.  Messages can be relayed by utilizing Message to Management on our 
website, our Association Office at 310.223.3900 or by email to General Manager, Leonardo Beard 
lbeard@keystonepacific.com and/or Associate Manager Rosie Gonzalez 
rgonzalez@keystonepacific.com   

 
Staff will continue increased cleaning routines to assist in minimizing exposure. The best way to 
prevent illness is to avoid being exposed to the virus.  The Center for Disease Control (CDC) and the 
California Department of Public Health (CDPH) recommend the following everyday preventive actions 
to help prevent the spread of respiratory diseases.  Updates and additional information on the 
COVID-19 virus can be found on the CDC website https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/index.html and CDPH website at 
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/ncov2019.aspx 
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